
 

Delegation Request 
 
Delegation’s Information: 
 
Joanne Morneau, Janine Hu, and Annette Noble have requested an appearance before 
the Council 2022-JUN-20.  
 
City:  Nanaimo 
Province:  BC 
 
Delegation Details: 
 
The requested date is 2022-JUN-20 
 
The requested meeting is: 
Council 
 
Bringing a presentation:  No 
 
Details of the Presentation:.  On behalf of our volunteer sewing group and students in 
Nanaimo, we would like to thank the Mayor, City Councillors for the ban on single use 
plastics.  We would like to present them with each a reusable bag from textiles to divert 
from the landfill. 
 
 Positive expression of gratitude.  Students want to talk about initiatives they are 
undertaking. To inspire other to take positive action in their communities. 
 


